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R D 4 Hamilton 

 

(07) 8241677 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing to congratulate you on your wonderful product. It has taken me a 

while to get pen to as I have two young children. My younger son had a 

recent kidney operation. Enclosed is a photo of how your product was very 

useful by keeping him safe, as he was to have restricted movement after his 

operation. He recovered well & now does not sleep without the security of his 

“SAFETY SLEEP”. Thank you !!! 

 

 

CP De Kort 

 


